Subject: Parliamentary Briefing – DIY Abortions and Complications: The Evidence, Thurs 4 March, 5.30pm

Dear MP,

I am writing to ask you to attend a Parliamentary Briefing on 4 March, DIY Abortions and Complications: The Evidence, about the consequences of making the government’s policy on DIY home abortions permanent.

The briefing is at 5.30 – 6.30pm on Thursday 4 March and will take place via Zoom. Full details and registration are found at this link: https://diy-abortions.eventbrite.co.uk

As you know, the government legalised DIY at-home abortion as a temporary emergency measure nearly a year ago. Now, the government has launched a consultation on making the measures permanent. But the evidence coming out suggests that this policy is dangerous and damaging to women.

Recent Care Quality Commission data has revealed serious incidents stemming from DIY abortions, including four women being allowed by providers to have traumatic abortions past 24 weeks into their pregnancy. The Parliamentary Briefing will discuss the dangers and safeguarding issues that have arisen from this policy, as well as the complications that have gone seemingly unnoticed and unreported. You will also hear more about the demands for the abortion reversal pill, as well as hearing the testimonies of women who took the pills during lockdown, and suffered devastating consequences that could have been avoided had necessary precautions been taken.

I do hope that you will be able to attend this important briefing to assess the evidence of complications arising from this policy and consider concerns around women’s safety and the need to reverse this measure. As the consultation period draws to a close, it is vital to look carefully at the options proposed by the government, and I hope that this briefing will help you to consider the matter.

Please do let me know if you will be attending this briefing.

Yours sincerely,
